

Tenterfield Junior Soccer Newsletter

February 2018

Happy New Year to everyone! Mums, dads and guardians this year we have created a uniform package for you to purchase for your player/s. The cost of this package is \$40 per player. This package will include socks, shirts and shorts. Please see committee to choose the correct size for your child/ren. We understand it can become costly, please see committee regarding a payment plan. This is available for all families who wish to use this, please feel free to email or contact us on 0405 072 881.

This year the New South Wales
Government has created a program to
support parents and their child/ren to
participating in sports. This is for children
who are enrolled in school. Every child who
is between the ages of 4.5 to 18-year old's.
This voucher is up to the valve of \$100 per
child, the voucher can be used for
participation and registration costs. This
voucher last from January 31st, 2018 to
December 31st, 2018. To be able to use this
voucher you need to be a resident of NSW.
For more information please visited the
website

https://sport.nsw.gov.au/sectordevelopment/a ctivekids

Our club is now accredited as a level 2 Good sports Club. This means we promote healthy lifestyle, a positive attitude towards health. This means we can access different information to support our club to be Healthier and more active. Well done TJSA



Our club has been providing the fun and great game of soccer for the past 50 years. This year our club will be having 50-year celebration more information to come out soon. Well done Tenterfield Junior Soccer Association and to you for supporting to keep the club alive and heading into the future.

Our committee is a vital part of the club. Please consider coming along and joining us, we are having an upcoming AGM in March, Saturday the 24th. Without a committee we are unable to provide this great sport to all the up and coming soccer stars.

Training this year is beginning on 7th of April 2018. Our club is welcoming Hugh & Tia Campbell as our new Coaches for 2018 and wish Terry Stockham all the best for 2018, as Terry is unable to coach this year. Thank you for your valvable time over the past years Terry, there will be some players who will remember your advice always when playing our great sport.

Please wear soccer boots, shin pads these are for your player/s protection and bring along a water bottle. See you there

Some important dates for the season:

Registration & information morning @ Coles Saturday March 24th 9am to 12noon

Training and tryout morning 7th April @ 10-10:30am @Shirley Park and registration morning from 10am to 12noon.

Training before season is Saturday mornings. Holiday training will be advised.

Our clubs first game for the season is on Saturday 5th of May 2018

This season our draw will include friendly games, carnivals, training days, clinics and other important information. Please note that our draw may change due to unforeseen circumstances or un expected games may occur or cancelled. Our club will endeavour to ensure all is notified ASAP as the club is. Thanks for your understanding in this matter

This year our club has created some supporter's jackets and will have polo shirts shortly for you to purchase to support our club. When placing an order please pay at the same time of ordering. The club will have order forms available at the Coles stall and on April 7th for your orders.



This season we are asking for volunteers to help with different tasks around the club. If you are great at encouraging players to be their best? Enjoy cooking different yummy snacks? Great at helping to set up? Please volunteer to support our club this. There will a table for you to fill out regarding this and any support we receive is greatly appreciated.

Please be aware of photos being placed on social media sites. Please be mindful of parents and their wishes of this. Please seek parents' permission before posting. Thanks, TJSA.

Tenterfield Junior Soccer Association is mindful of the use of social media. This season we are asking for you as parents or guardians to please fill in a form regarding the posting of photos in different media. Please fill this out when you register your player/s and our club will ensure all families choices are respected.



Registration are now open to play for our club. If you visit the website and have your player/s FFA number and password, the website address is www.playfootball.com.au you can self-register. If you have any problems, please call Candice on 0405072881 or the play football office on 02 8020 4199.